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Thank You
 Cartoonists!

 To Christina, Holly and Sergio, thank you 
for all your hard work and dedication to reaching 
deadlines. I appreciate everything you guys have 

done for the newspaper! Getting things done, fixing 
any little details in each comic and not exploding 
on me when I asked for more. You have all made 

my experience as Visual Arts Editor easier and less 
hectic. You all made a great team this year and 

really came together to fill these comic pages with 
your artwork. I hope that next year the cartoon-

ists will be as wonderful as you are. So once again, 
thank you from the bottom of my heart! 

Sincerely, 
Leeann Aguirre


